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Opening Weekend

Memorial Day Weekend is our unofficial
opening!  We will be kicking off the summer 
season with a Dance, Movie Night, and our 
annual Memorial Day Breakfast.  This year 
breakfast will be served from 8-10 am at 
the Snack Shack! For $7 a person you will
get eggs, sausage, pancakes, water, coffee, 
or orange juice.  Children under 3 are free.  

Hope you can stop by!

2nd Annual

This year the theme is the 80s!  Come on 
out and let s see who has the biggest hair!  
The dance will be Sunday, May 28th from

7-10pm @ The Clubhouse.  

;

Or Maybe,
Peg your jeans, style your mullet and wear 

Or Come to Watch People

And 

Just

Lifeguards Needed
If you know of anyone looking for some 

summer work as a lifeguard, please 
encourage them to contact the office for 

an application.  We will definitely need 
some guards for this upcoming summer. 

Yoga on the Beach!
Balance your mind, balance your body!  

Join us for a class this summer, all ability 
levels are welcome!  Tuesday evenings at 

7pm down by the lake!  June 6th, June 27th, 
August 1st

Thank you!!
A big thank you to all those 
that came out to help with 

spring clean-up!  

Welcome!
We'd like to welcome the following new 

members to the Sevakeen family:
Jeremiah & Elisha Kutz and their family.  

Upcoming Office Hours
The office will be closed June 3rd June 

10th.  However, the office will be open the 
following days during the week of May 29th.

Monday, 5/29: 9-11am
Tuesday, 5/30: 4-6pm

Wednesday, 5/31: 4-6pm
Thursday, 6/1: 4-6pm

The area east of the tennis courts has had 
a history of flooding.  We have had a new 
catch-basin installed and were told to try 

to discourage repeated driving off the 
pavement to prevent the drains from 

collapsing. Therefore, we have tried to 
keep the area marked off to discourage
drivers from getting to close the edge.  
This has caused numerous complaints so 

the cinderblocks have been removed.  We 
will try to keep the flags up as a friendly 

reminder.  



Selling your home?? 
If you are thinking of selling your home, 

please reach out to the 
secretary to ensure the 
proper steps have been 

followed.  This will ensure a 
smooth sale for both you 
and the new homeowner.   

 
 

 
Swim bands 

We have the new swim bands for our 2023 
season.  You can stop in any time to pick 
them up!  Remember, you need current 

insurance on file for you small vehicles and 
your septic system cannot be  

overdue for service.   
Also, if you still have some of the previous 
issued swim bands, please return them to 

the office. Thanks! 

 
 
 
 

Dues/Lot Lease 
Just a friendly reminder that all remaining 

dues and lot leases were due on April 1, 
2023. Payments can be mailed to: 

1365 Sevakeen Circle  
Salem, OH 44460. 

You can also drop your payment off at the 
clubhouse. If the office is closed just drop 
your payment in the mail slot on the door. 
Anyone not paid by June 1st will be 

dropped from membership and will need 
to re-apply. 

Thank you to everyone and let's have a 
great 2023 season this year! 

 
 

 
Pickle Ball 

The pickle ball courts are up and ready for 
summer!  If you are looking for a game, 

come on over to the 
courts every Tuesday 

and Thursday at 
6:30pm!  ALL skill 

levels are welcome!!!   
#stayoutofthekitchen 

 
 

Movie Nights!! 
We have planned our summer movie nights 
so mark the dates on your calendars!  We 
have our movie nights in the 

large pavilion in the park with 
the movie starting at 7:15pm.  
We will have the fire ready 

by 7:00 so you can cook 
hotdogs and marshmallows.  We supply the 
food or you are more than welcome to bring 
your own! We show family-friendly movies 

and will post what s being shown on the 
club s 

 Facebook page.   
May 27th, June 17th, July 1st, July 22nd, 

August 19th 
 
 
 
 

Next board meeting is May 21, 2023 at 6:00 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


